
Our Top Golf event was a 
success thanks to YOU-our 
incredible community of 
donors, volunteers, sponsors 
and of course, Jesus! The 
beautiful weather set the tone 
for all to have an enjoyable 
time. The end result was raising $16, 908.00 so we can 

All Saints
We are happy to be a part of the All Saints community.
Alleluia Baskets started in one of their classrooms in
2004. Since then, many volunteers have joined us and
still are with us to this day. We have had the support of
the church community through Shopping as Jesus
Would, working with the Knights of Columbus at the
seasonal Fish Fry events, several years the National
Junior Honor Society held drives to collect needed items
and the students from the full time school and PSR
programs have filled baskets EVERY year! Recently,
they collected candy to 
fill the plastic eggs. We 
are proud to be a part of 
All Saints Church and 
to have the community 
share in our mission. 
We congratulate them 
on their 200 year 
anniversary!
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Upcoming Events
Ongoing Tennis Shoe Collection 
New or like new shoes can be taken to the Rock Creek
location during open hours

Ongoing Candy Collection 
Any leftover individually wrapped candy from your
home and office can be taken to the Rock Creek location
during open hours and will help fill Easter eggs 

Texas Roadhouse Dine-In Event  •  December 13th
Mexico Road Location

Music Trivia  •  February 17th
Trigg Banquet in O’Fallon, more details on website

Countdown to Easter 2024  •  139 Days!

How to Help
Time to sign your group up to fill baskets! 
Check out the website calendar for Volunteer
Opportunity, send your desired date and time to
alleluiabaskets@gmail.com, a confirmation will be
sent to your email. 

Would you like to make a monetary donation? 
Venmo @alleluia-baskets
Click here to donate with PayPal

Highlights
alleluia baskets

providing joy

Community Partners

provide joy and love
to those in need at
Easter and we are
VERY GRATEFUL
for all you do to make
that continuously
happen. 

We had the honor of serving the 
children at several Trunk or Treat 
events in October, this allows us to 
bring awareness of our organization 
to the community. We enjoy seeing 
the families and sharing our mission 
with them. We offer more than candy, we have
Halloween reading and coloring books, halloween
stuffed animals and glow sticks for the children.
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